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As a Maine practicing physician, the Maine Paid Family and Medical Leave Program 
is hurting our ability to hire more people in our healthcare programs. This tax is 
promoting employers from hiring additional healthcare workers and is less of an 
incentive to choose to work in healthcare in Maine. Please support LD 406, which 
would repeal this new payroll tax. Thank you.


